
bridge over Route 364 should 

open in mid October and Bry-

an Road traffic will be shifted 

over to it. Then crews will 

complete the connection from 

Route N to new Bryan Road. 

Henke and Hanley Roads 

Bridge work at Hanley Road 

will begin mid September 

with pile driving for the 

bridge supports and building 

the retaining walls.  Bridge 

girders should be placed over 

Hanley in October. 

Route 94 to Gutermuth 

Crews are clearing in this area  

from Route 94 to Motherhead 

Road for design surveying 

work.  Clearing and grading 

began in late August between 

Motherhead and Gutermuth.  

Grading work will continue 

from Route 94 to Gutermuth 

Road until early 2014. Crews 

are hauling dirt from Guter-

muth to Motherhead day and 

night, Monday through Satur-

day.  Hauling will continue to 

Motherhead until early 2014. 

Gutermuth to Route K 

Crews are working through 

the Dardenne Creek area on 

the grading for the new road. 

Route K 

Crews are placing dirt on the 

east side of Route K to pre-

pare for construction of the 

Route 364 bridge over Route 

K. Crews are hauling dirt 

from Bryan Road day and 

night, Monday through Satur-

day.  Hauling will continue to 

Route K until October. 

Between K and Bryan 

Four of the five cross streets 

have been closed between 

Route K and Bryan Road. The 

Route N connection at South 

Outer 364 is still open.  We 

are strongly advising motor-

ists traveling from Route K to 

use South Outer 364 instead 

of Route N to avoid long de-

lays, especially between 3:30 

and 6:30 p.m. 

There are multiple utility 

companies working on their 

relocations at the locations of 

all the closed cross streets. 

The grading will be seeded 

and mulched in the coming 

weeks. 

See details below regarding 

upcoming road work at Route 

N and Stump Roads. 

Bryan Road 

Crews will be setting the 

bridge girders mid September 

and then preparing the deck 

for concrete.  The Bryan Road 

Between now and the first of 

November, there will be a lot 

of activity to complete the 

Bryan Road bridge and the 

extension of Route N from 

Stump Road to Bryan Road.  

The intersection of Route N  

and Stump Road will be re-

built and Stump Road rea-

ligned at its connection to 

Route N.   

Between mid October and 

November 1, full closures will 

be needed at the intersection 

of Route N and Stump Road 

to build the new intersection.  

Exact dates are not available 

yet but it will be a short term 

closure. By November 1, 

Route N will be extended to  

Bryan Road and the road con-

necting over to South Outer 

364 will be closed. 
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DA TES FOR 

TRAFFIC:  

 Aug 30: 

Gutermuth 

Road reopened. 

 Mid October: 

Traffic moved 

onto new Bryan 

Road bridge 

over Route 364. 

 Mid/Late Oct.: 

Work on Route 

N new connec-

tion at Stump 

Road with short

-term closures. 

 November 1: 

New Bryan 

Road and new 

Route N to Bry-

an Road opens. 

Connection 

from Route N 

to South Outer 

364 at Bates 

Road closes. 

For more information, www.modot.org/Route364 or 314-275-1500 

Crews place the bridge girders 

(support beams) for the new 

Bryan Road bridge over the 

future lanes of Route 364. 


